
 
 

January 24, 2018 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Nottingham Planning Board will hold a Public Meeting on 

Wednesday January 24, 2018 commencing at 7:00 p.m. in Conference Room 1 at the Town 

Municipal Office.   

 

 

Public Meeting 

 Duplex Conceptual- Dan Parent 

o  4 duplexes on Garland and Old Turnpike Road Map 16 Lot 27 

 Discussion on increasing safety of 152- SRPC, Colin Lentz 

  

Public Comment  

(The Board cannot respond to comments made about specific properties, projects, or applications) 

 

Board of Selectmen and Staff/ Board Members Update 

 

Minutes Approval 

January 10, 2018 

 
Questions? Contact the Land Use Clerk, JoAnna Arendarczyk 

Ph.: (603) 679-9597 ext. 1 E-mail: plan.zone@nottingham-NH.gov 

Mail written comments to the Nottingham Land Use Office: 

 PO Box 114, Nottingham, NH  03290 

For materials pertaining to the hearing go to: http://www.nottingham-nh.gov/planning-board 

THE PUBLIC IS WELCOME TO ATTEND 

This agenda is subject to changes prior to the meeting date 
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